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Comments: I am opposed to the letter sent about the limiting the logging sent out by the Friends of the BWCAW.

Forest management by the USFS is exactly that. Logging is part of forest management, and I consider the USFS

as the experts in this area. I live in AZ 7 months, and I see a major improvement in managing the forest to reduce

fire danger and logging a forest thinning is now noticeable and needed. I live in northern MN 5 months so

continue to manage the logging and thinning as you see fit.

 

Thank you.


